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ST. Louis Park High School
Class of 1958

55th Anniversary Reunion
Is now set for the afternoon of

September 11, 2013
At Tim Kiernan’s Farm
1362 - 20th Street S.E.

Buffalo, Minnesota 55313
763-682-4477

    
SLP Class of 1958 55th Reunion Events, September, 2013

 •      Tuesday, Sept. 10th:  A ‘night before’ “Gathering” with appetizers and libations at The Park Tavern in St. 
Louis    Park.   We will be in a meeting room of our own, starting at 7:00 PM.

 •      Wednesday, Sept. 11th:  An afternoon and evening “Reunion Celebration” with fun, food and fireworks after 
dark at the farm of classmate Tim Kiernan in Buffalo, MN.  Events will begin at 1:00 PM, with dinner at 5:00 PM.  
No charge; optional free will offering.

  •     Thursday, Sept. 12th:  SLP Athletic 
Hall of Fame Banquet and induction ceremony. The 1958 track team will be honored, and a first-ever lifetime 
achievement award will be presented to class of ‘58 figure skater Carole Banbury Shulman.  Dinner is $40, res-
ervation information is on the website and will be sent with further details to those who respond on the website 
survey.
 
Thursday Sept. 12 Noon; Reunion No-limit Texas Holdem Tournament – Canterbury Park. If your interested 
contact Rod Lazorik    lazorik@unm.edu


